
From: Carroll, John
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/22/2013 8:16:39 AM
Subject: RE: First Steps Board

Will do.  Thanks Christian.
 
-John
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2013 4:08 PM

To: Carroll, John

Cc: Pitts, Ted

Subject: First Steps Board
 
John,
 
                I’m going to be out of the office next week, but do you mind touching base with Leigh Bolick at DSS while I’m 
gone to discuss potential appointees for the First Steps Board?  I think she offered up some candidates a while ago, 
but that list might be a little aged at this point.
 
                Obviously there are other candidates to consider and others in the office who need to be in the mix on filling 
those seats, but I was hoping that we could take care of this by around Labor Day, if possible.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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